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THE PRESIDENT HAS SEEN

LI I

By Phone from
Detroit
9/3/75

Dear Mr. President:

My congratulations again on the agreement. I have
already obtained indications of complete support from
many organizations. The most important of these are:
Ed Sanders, President of the American Israel Public
Affairs Committee, Lewis Cole, Chairman of the National
Jewish Community Relations Advisory Council,
Rabbi Arthur Hertzberg, who is both Acting Chairman
of the Conference of Presidents of Major American Jewish
Organizations and President of the American Jewish
Congress, and David Blumberg, President of B'nai B'rith.
Copies of telegrams from these individuals are attached
for your information. I have received assurances from all
of them that their Washington offices will immediately begin
working with the Congressional people to support your proposal.
Senator Jackson is already backing away from the position
he initially took, and I believe we will see more of this.

You may be sure that the American Jewish Community
will do all it can to ensure Congressional acceptance of
your plan, and the leaders are looking forward to an early
meeting with you and Secretary Kissinger to demonstrate
their backing for your proposals.

With best wishes,
Sincerely,

Max%e r

encls.

The President
The White House
Washington, D. C.

cc: General Scowcroft

















